
September 6, 2016 
Hurricane Hermine After Action Reports 
 
Good Morning! 
 
I hope you had a great Labor Day Holiday!  
Hermine is gone, but some work still needs to be done – after-action reports!  Also, anecdotal 
information, observations, suggestions……..open forum!  Please send Strait and I your information as 
soon as practical.  What I am most looking for is group or individual information on challenges (and how 
overcome), extensive use of packet, Winlink 2000, DMR, or other digital modes. Something like that 
would be instructive for other ARES groups throughout the country from our real time recent event. 
Please get us this information as soon as practical, but no later than close of business on Friday, 
September 16, 2016 if at all possible.   Photos are great too! 
Thanks!!! 
 
Be safe! 

EVERYONE COUNTS! 
73, Steve WB4OMM 
 

 
Steve Szabo WB4OMM 
NFL Section Manager  
ARRL, The National Association for Amateur Radio™ 
386-566-2085 

wb4omm@arrl.org 
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